
 

  
           
June 5, 2020 
 
Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 20-24-308886 
Pipe Piling 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for allowed splice ring subsitute.   
 
The Closing Date for this has not changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Emailed Bids will be received until Wednesday June 10, 2020 @ 3:00 PM local time.   
 
Alaska Railroad Corporation will be known as ARRC in the addendum.   
 
 
 
CHANGES:  Addendum number 1 has been issued for allowable substitute for the splice ring 
 
 
Appendix D: 
 
 1 – The S-2000 Drive Fit Splice Ring will be an acceptable splice ring. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rob Walker 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


